
Newsletter No. 33 

Monday 12th June 

Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

Thursday 15th June: Whitworth Junior Fell Race– 7:00pm.  

Wednesday 21st June: Green and Blue Class Parents’ Assembly– 9:00am.  

Thursday 29th June: Meet the Teacher Evening.  

Friday 30th June: Moving up afternoon.  

Tuesday 4th July: Years 1 & 2 Minibeast Bop– 2:30pm.  

Tuesday 4th July: Years 3 & 4 Concert– 6:00pm.  

Wednesday 5th July: Years 3 & 4 Concert– 2:30pm.  

Wednesday 5th July: Years 1 & 2 Minibeast Bop– 6:00pm.  

Tuesday 11th July: Years 5 & 6 Panto Pandemonium—6:00pm.  

Wednesday 12th July: Years 5 & 6 Panto Pandemonium—6:00pm.  

Friday 21st July: Leavers’ Assembly—9:00am. 

Our meet the teacher evening will be held on Thursday 

29th June. This is an opportunity for you to meet your 

child’s new class teacher for 2023-2024. The times are:- 

Key Stage 1: 5-5:25pm. 

Lower Key Stage 2: 5:30-5:55pm. 

Upper Key Stage 2: 6-6:25pm. 



Nursery:   Violet C. & Ilhan A. 

Green Class:    Kingsley B.  

Blue Class:               Lilith E. 

Pink Class:    Joseph D-W. 

White Class:    All of White Class. 

Red Class:   Jaxson S. 

Yellow Class:   Isabelle L-B. 

Orange Class : Ray E. 

Lime Class:    Georgia M. 

Turquoise Class:  Rhys L.  

Gold Class:    Olivia T. 

Purple Class:   Kacie-Marie S. 

House Points 

            

                                   Dolphin:      228 

                         Octopus:     251 

                         Seahorse:    312 

                 Starfish:       267 

  

Well done 

to the Seahorse Team who are this 

week’s winners. 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    85.1%           Yellow Class:            93.1% 

Blue Class:       92.6%             Orange Class:           95.5% 

Pink Class:   88.3%  Lime Class:               90.1% 

White Class:   96.7%  Turquoise Class:      93.7% 

Red Class:  89.6%              Gold Class:               98.9% 

                                       Purple Class:            87.5% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 26th May 2023 is  91.5% 

 

Friendship and Kindness 

 

Lola H. 

For helping a younger 

child who was upset at 

sports day. 



Tonacliffe Forest School hoodies are finally available to purchase! Currently, there are only 

hoodies are available. 

The hoodies can only be worn on Forest School days in school. 

Sizes are available from 2/3 years (22”) up to 13 years (34”) for children and from X small 

(34/35”) to 2XL (48”). 

 We also have some samples in the school’s main entrance for your child to try on.  

Hoodies for children are available for £13 for the standard Forest School hoodie. Standard 

adult sized hoodies are and are £18 each. For a hoodie with the monkey emblem on, there 

is an additional cost of £1.50. 

 

For more information regarding the new Forest School clothing, or to order, please visit: 

Home Page (andizyne.co.uk)  

Mrs Clutterbuck & Mrs Rice would like to ask 

that if you have any: 

•  cardboard boxes,  

• tubes,  

• plastic lids,  

• cartons.  

• Please bring them into school for our 

Nursery to use in their new junk mod-

elling area. Thank you! 

Our Nursery & Reception would like to ask for 

donations of any gazebos, large parasols or 

table umbrellas that are no longer needed but 

are in safe, working condition. These will be 

used to provide opportunities for the children 

to get in the shade during their outdoor provi-

sion time. 

If you have any of these items and would like 

to donate them, please bring them to the 

Nursery entrance at school. Thank you. 

https://www.andizyne.co.uk/


In school, as part of our online safety, we teach the children about gaming and gambling awareness using resources from YG-
AM. They provide a lot of useful support and guidance on their website for parents and put these free workshops on too. To 
access these, you can use the website https://parents.ygam.org/ 

The workshops can be found under the ‘workshops’ tab near the top. If you would like to book on these and need any help ac-

cessing them, please contact Miss Noble. 

https://parents.ygam.org/





